00T 27 1989

Docket No. 030-20934 License No. 37-2334]1-01]

Interstate Nuclear Services
ATTN: »>usan L. Fanelli
Corporate Health Physicist
295 Parker Street
P.0. Box 51957
Springfield, Massachuset.s 01151

Gentlemen:
Subject: Second Quarter Wastewater Discharge Report

This refers to your letter dated October 13, 1989, and the teiephone
c:g:ersation on August 18, 1989 between yourself and Betsy Ullrich of this
office.

Thank you for informing us of the results of the second quarter 1989
wastewater analyses documented in your letter. These resuits will be examined
during a future inspection of your licensed program.

We still have not received the reports for the third and fourth quarter of
1988, ang]the first quarter of 1989. Please forward this information as soon
as possible.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
John D. Kinneman

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuciear Materials Safety Section B
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Massachusatts

Interctate Nuclear Services
ATTIN: Al Richard

Radiation Safety Officer
401 North Third Avenue
Royersford, Pennsylvania 19468
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bee:
Region 1 Docket Room (w/concurrences)
Management Ascistant, DRMA (w/0 enclosures)
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